BCA EXECUTIVE MEETING

MINUTES OF A JOINT B.C.A. AND B.H.C.R.C.C. HELD ON JUNE 27, 1978 AT GLEN OGILVIE SCHOOL

Present: Felix Comeau, Colin Sangster, Gerry Beament, Mike Roche, Jack Copeland, Bill Upper, Maureen Darling, Phil Chartrand, John Fargey, Bill Watson, Bill Hunter, Al Haggerty, Lois Kemp, George Bushell, Barry Coppersmith, Marilyn Dillane.

Felix Comeau called the meeting to order at 8:16 p.m.

This special meeting was called to discuss the site plans for the Blackburn Park, a Township Park south of the Arena, and Orient Park Drive Community Park, south of Orient Park Drive, east of the McDonald Development. The two Community bodies in attendance were to present to the Township the Community in-put for the design of these Parks so that final planning and construction could proceed as soon as possible.

Blackburn Park: A Site Inventory/Analysis drawing was presented by Jack Copeland to familarize those in attendance with the Park area. Two concept plans were presented. After considerable discussion it was subsequently decided that Bill Upper and Jack Copeland would present the following ideas to the Gloucester Township.

- a structural playground
- a softball field (possibly lighted)
- a pond

Gloucester Parks and Recreation was to further study the proposals in concert with the landscape architect to come up with a final concept plan.

Orient Park: With consideration of the discussion and proposals relative to Blackburn Park, Mrs. Darling was to further consider the requirements of the Orient Park Drive Community Park so as not to conflict with or duplicate the Township Park.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 p.m.



Gloucester

The Recreation and Parks Department of the Township of Gloucester invites your comments on the Blackburn Park Master Development Concept Plan, shown on the cover. The park, designated as a Township park, is located off Glen Park Drive, south of Innes Road in the Hamlet.

The Master Concept Plan includes a hard-surface play area, basketball court, and a softball diamond. Also planned is a park pavillion, picnic area, and a 12" deep man-made pond which would be used for outdoor skating during the winter and model boating throughout the summer. For the children, a creative

play area is being proposed. The park facilities connected by asphalt pathways, will be combined with landscaped open spaces.

If you would like to submit your comments, please address your letters to the Recreation and Parks Department, 1700 Blair Road, Ottawa K1G 3V5, to the attention of Pierre Tessier; or call 741-1350 before Thursday, October 12, 1978.